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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act directs the OHA to set up a health care interpreter management system. The Act
requires the OHA to contract with a nonprofit entity to manage the system. The Act sets out certain
requirements for the nonprofit. The Act requires the nonprofit to submit a report to the OHA each
year. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.2).

Directs the Oregon Health Authority to establish and maintain an online portal with the functionality
to provide online scheduling for health care providers and coordinated care organizations to use to
contact health care interpreters directly and to process billing. Requires the authority to contract with
a nonprofit entity to administer the portal. Provides criteria and reporting requirements that the
contracting nonprofit must meet.
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